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CDS Elections

From: hello@northmuirtoncc.org.uk

Sent: 05 October 2023 10:01

To: CDS Elections

Subject: 2023 Polling Place Statutory Review - Recommendation for Ward 12 North Muirton 

Area

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisa�on. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
a�achments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear PKC Elec�on Team,

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Craig Allardyce, and I am wri�ng to you in my capacity as the 
Secretary of the North Muirton Community Council. 

As you are aware, the 2023 statutory review of Polling Districts and Polling Places is underway. In light of this, the 
North Muirton Community Council would like to put forth a recommenda�on regarding the polling sta�on for Ward 
12, North Muirton Area. 

The North Muirton Community Council believe that the North Muirton Community Centre would serve as an ideal 
polling sta�on for our ward, replacing the current loca�on at Perth Riverside Church. There are several reasons we 
consider the Community Centre to be a more suitable choice: 

Central Loca�on: The North Muirton Community Centre is centrally located, making it easily accessible to all 
residents of the ward. 
Access: Fully accessible on ground level and with a large car park nearby is ideal for people driving who would prefer 
to drive to the polling sta�on.
Ameni�es for Elec�on Staff: With the recent refurbishment and new facili�es in place like a large kitchen area, we 
believe the Community Centre can comfortably accommodate the needs of the elec�on staff, ensuring a smooth 
and efficient polling process. 

We understand the importance of ensuring that polling sta�ons are both accessible and func�onal. We are 
confident that the North Muirton Community Centre meets these criteria and would serve as an excellent polling 
sta�on for the residents of North Muirton. 

We kindly request your considera�on of our recommenda�on and look forward to hearing your thoughts on this 
ma�er.

Thank you for your �me and a�en�on.

Warm regards, 

Craig Allardyce 
Secretary 
North Muirton Community Council 
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From: Bailie Chris Ahern

Sent: 06 October 2023 12:12

To: CDS Elections

Subject: Polling Place North Muirton

I would like to request a review of the polling place currently located at the Riverside Church. I think a much more 
suitable building for a number of reasons would be Community Centre. 

It has disabled access (as does the current place). 
It is more centrally located in the community which does make it more access to those that have mobility issues in 
terms of moving any distances, and those that previously never went that way to the church. 
There is sufficient parking for people coming to vote. 
The facili�es for those working in the polling place are be�er and are available all day.

I would be grateful if this alternate loca�on is considered in the review.

Regards 

Chris 

Chris Ahern
Bailie
Scottish Conservatives & Unionists
Perth City Centre – Ward 12
Perth & Kinross Council
2 High Street
Perth
PH1 5PH

Phone: 01738 475031
Mobile: 07767222496
Email: CAhern@pkc.gov.uk
Website: www.pkc.gov.uk
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Subject: FW: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross

From: The Secretary <thegccsecretary@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 9:30 PM 
To: CDS Community Councils <CommunityCouncils@pkc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Christine  

The Glenfarg CC is okay with what is recorded for our Ward. The village hall caters for all WRT access, being central 
and good facilities. 

Regards  

Ian P. 
GCC Secretary  
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Subject: FW: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross

From: Blair Atholl CC- External Distribution List <blairathollstruancc@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 9:14 AM 
To: CDS Community Councils <CommunityCouncils@pkc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Christine 

The BASCC agree the present polling arrangements are very satisfactory. 

Many thanks 

Miranda 

Secretary 
Blair Atholl & Struan Community Council 



1

CDS Elections

From: Blair Atholl CC- External Distribution List

Sent: 30 October 2023 15:53

To: CDS Elections

Subject: From Blair Atholl & Struan CC

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Christine, 
Just to report we are happy with arrangements as they stand. 

With thanks from Viv Cree 
Chair  

Blair Atholl & Struan Community Council 
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Subject: FW: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross

From: PK Conservatives <pkconservatives@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 10:41 AM 
To: CDS Elections <Elections@pkc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, hope you are all well. Having read through these proposals we think the changes as proposed are 
welcome. Many thanks Perth and Kinross Conservative and Unionist Association.  

--  
Perth and Kinross Conservative and Unionist Association
Control Tower, Perth Airport, Scone, PH2 6PL
01738 553990
www.perthandkinrossconservatives.org.uk
www.murdofraser.uk

https://www.facebook.com/PerthandKinrossConservatives
https://www.perthandkinrossconservatives.org.uk/privacy

If you do not wish to receive emails from PK Conservatives then please reply with the word Unsubscribe in the subject line and we will remove your address from our 
mailing lists. Thank you. 


